Minutes of the Western Michigan Region – Porsche Club of America Monthly Meeting

November 1, 2004 - Arnie called the meeting to order at 7:13PM at Pietro's. Members present were: Arnie & Val Axelrod, Kurt Wirth, Rick Riley, Craig Ackerman, Colin Carpenter, Brenda Hildon, Barry & Candis Collick, Duane Weed, Bob & Carol Friday, Doug Tepper, Bob Malone, Bob & Barb Clark, Randy P., Sarah Spencer-Smith (Make-A-Wish Foundation)

Minutes: The October minutes were approved.

Treasurer: No report

Webmaster: No report.

Membership/Advertising: Arnie reported that he received an email from National stating that they are still having issues with the membership list. Issues regarding renewals could arise.

UBER: September and October was combined due to time constraints. With the November issue, the Uber should be back on track.

Insurance: No report.

IROC: Arnie has spoken to a few individuals about taking over as IROC rep. Nothing set yet.

Activities: No report. Lorraine provided a calendar to aid in the planning of 2005 events.

Enthusiast Award Report: Craig Ackerman will now be handling the Enthusiast Award.

President's Report:

As noted above, Arnie mentioned that we were still in need of an Enthusiast Points person and Craig Ackerman volunteered to take the position.

PCA National hopes to have the membership list issues resolved by the first of the year.

Old Business:

Color Tour – Great success in spite of rain with 31 participating. The Konings took the members for a spin on the track at the Kalamazoo Speedway, followed by a great dinner at Big T in Lawton , and then dessert at their beautiful log home.

WinterFest – WinterFest will be held January 29th at the Top of the B.O.B. in Grand Rapids. More details to follow in the Uber. 2005 is the 45th Anniversary of the club - this will likely be incorporated into the event. Suggestions are highly encouraged – please send to blue911rsr@charter.net

New Business:

Dinner Drive Grattan: November 10th at the Grattan Bar @6:30.

Appetizer Party: December 4th at the home of Bob & Carol Friday. Details in the Uber.

Open Forum:

We presented Sarah Spencer-Smith of the Make-A-Wish Foundation with a check for \$1500.00 from the fundraising effort at Grattan in September.

The nominating committee recommended and the members present approved the following for 2005:

President: Arnie Axelrod

Vice President: Frank Schaeffer

Treasurer: Carol Friday Secretary: Brenda Hildon

Arnie encourages those who may be interested in any of these positions for 2006 to let him know.

Members present discussed the 2005 calendar and the activities that were approved will be listed in the Uber. There are still spaces available for additional activities - suggestions are welcome and highly encouraged.

Meeting adjourned at 8:29PM

Respectfully submitted by Brenda Hildon